
 
Progress on Yearplan 
The committee has been meeting biweekly since the start of September. Our surveys to 
review Maroons and EFRT were finalized, distributed, and are now officially closed. 
These surveys were finalized on October 21st and published on October 31st. Originally 
set to close on November 11th, we decided to extend the survey period to November 24th 
to allow students more time to participate amidst their busy schedules. Now that the 
surveys are closed, the services committee will begin reviewing the responses. 
Compared to last year, we saw an increase in engagement (the number of participants 
in the survey)! While the growth was not as large as we had hoped, any increase is still a 
win!  
 
Past Events, Projects, & Activities  
N/A 
 
Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  

- Reviewing the survey responses and finalizing the report to present to EB at their 
first meeting in the Winter Term.  

- Preparing for the next set of surveys for PCC and FCC.  
 
Outreach & Promotions 
Thank you to all caucus members who promoted the surveys on their social media 
pages!  
 
Successes 
Thank you to all committee members for your hard work! You’ve all done a fantastic job! 
 
Current Challenges  
N/A 

Volunteers  
N/A  
 
Other 
I am excited to put together the final report!  
 
 
Best, 

. 
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